
 

 

 
 

10th Feb. 2023 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Addition of production capacity for 01250003H for assurance of supply 
 
 
With regards to the above reference, Littelfuse would like to inform you that we would be 
increasing our production via another plant in China for assurance of supply for the clip 
01250003H.  
 
The clip 01250003H that would be shipped out from China factory would have COO China as the 
single change on the label. 
 
There are no changes to the electrical specs as defined in the datasheet, no changes in the form, 
fit and function of the clip. Please see attached for validation report.  
 
There is no change to the part number.  

 

We would start the shipments with immediate effect.  
 
Please let us know should you have further queries. 
 
 
Best Regards; 
 
Style Liu 
Global Product Manager 
SLiu@Littelfuse.com 
Tel - +86 512 67613189-2251 
 


